	NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of BARTHOLOMEW COUNTY, Indiana, that the County’s Notice to Taxpayers of its 2017 property tax budgets and levies inadvertently stated an incorrect levy for the County’s 2017 General Fund. The correct levy, which was adopted by the County Council on October 11, 2016, is $15,427,000.


	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


